FORT EDWARD UNION FREE SCHOOL DISTRICT
220 BROADWAY
FORT EDWARD, NEW YORK 12828
(518) 747-4529

TRAFFIC PATTERN NOTICE

After watching the traffic flow during the first several days of school, I wanted to send out the
following reminders:

1. Case St:

a. The right lane of Case St. is for cars who will be dropping off, then continuing
down Case St. to Mclntyre St. The left lane is for those cars that will be turning
left onto Burgoyne St, dropping off, then continuing up the hill.

b. Please do not park in the area designated for emergency vehicles. We have been
informed that the Washington County Sheriff’s Department will be policing that
area and enforcing that as a “no parking” zone.

c. Please be reminded that Case St. is always a one-way street.

2. Burgoyne Street:

a. Ifyou are dropping your child(ren) off on Burgoyne St., please use only the right
lane. This avoids your child having to cross both Burgoyne and Case Streets. If
possible, please have your child exit from the passenger side of your vehicle, so
they do not have to walk in front of or behind your car.

b. Ifyou are parked or stopped on Burgoyne St., please be aware of the crosswalk on
Case St., and please avoid backing your vehicle into that crosswalk.

c. Please be reminded that Burgoyne is one-way between Case and Maple streets.

3. Broadway in the afternoon (PK-3 pickup):

a. The Broadway gate will remain locked until 2:20. Please do not arrive at the gate
before then, as we have had traffic backed up past the train trestle. PK parents
should be arriving at 2:20 to pick up their children. K-3 does not dismiss until
2:32, so there is no reason to arrive before 2:25.

Please know that construction on Burgoyne Avenue will periodically impact our traffic patterns.
Please be aware and obey any construction-related changes in traffic patterns as they occur.

Thank you for your attention to these matters. We are committed to keeping our students safe,
and appreciate your help!

Sincerely,

Erin Russo
PK-12 Principal



